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Plans for 5/15 – 5/19

GEG will continue water main work beginning Monday, pending water sample results. The remaining water main work is expected to be completed by Tuesday, 5/16. The contractor will coordinate access to the basement with building owners to activate the new services. Minor water service interruptions will occur when each building is switched from the temporary water bypass to the new service. Afterwards GEG will begin breakdown of their temporary water bypass piping and lowering water, drainage, and sewer structures ahead of proposed roadway reclamation and grading.

Due to scheduling uncertainties regarding paving, roadway reclamation and grading may begin as early as Wednesday (5/17) IF paving can occur the week of Monday (5/22). This schedule means Bridge Street will remain graveled over the weekend of 5/20 and 5/21.

Should paving be scheduled beyond the week of 5/22, roadway reclamation and grading will be postponed until after Memorial Day (5/29).

Per the Shelburne Police Chief traffic will be detoured for public safety. The detour travel route will be Mechanic Street – Cross Street – Keystone Parking Lot - Water Street in both directions. Cars will be able to park from Keystone Market to the Iron Bridge on both sides of Bridge Street, but parking between Baker Avenue and Mechanic Street will be limited.
 
Please note that all work is weather dependent, and dates may be extended due to inclement weather. Any questions or issues can be directed to gcg@gcgassociates.net or 978-657-9714.

